This half term began with our new whole school E-safety focus of Online Relationships.  Children across the school had opportunities to think about how well they know people and if they know people that they communicate with online as well as they do people that they speak to face to face.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our youngest children learnt about different ways that you can communicate online and shared times that they have done this. The children in years 2 and 3 thought about the concept of trust, what that means and who you can or should trust in different situations. The older children took this a step further and learnt about ways of being responsible online and trustworthy, particularly when sharing images.
The NSPCC has a wealth of parental advice to help you to guide your children through being safe online https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
